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Zetlin & De Chiara Partner Timothy F. Hegarty was quoted in Construction Dive’s column, Dive Brief 
on January 16, 2024. Hegarty provided insights on New York’s Prompt Payment Act, and the
potential impact of the New York law aimed at speeding up the payment process for contractors.

Click here to read the Construction Dive article, New York’s Prompt Payment Act creates issues for
contractors | Construction Dive

Click here to read our recent news alert,  Amended Law Reduces Allowable Amount of Retainage
and Facilitates Expedited Path to Final Payment
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